
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 

Health Promotion Policy Branch 
Dundonald House Upper Newtownards Road Belfast BT4 3SF 
Telephone 01232 (Belfast) 524234 Fax 01232 (Belfast) 524863 

R M T Scofield Esq 
Department of Health (CAOPU) Ref: 

Eileen House 
LONDON Date:  May 1995 
SG1 6EF 

Dear. Mr Scofield 

HEPATITIS C LOOK-BACK PROGRAMME 

I have seen Peter Davenport's letter of 25 April to you about the look back programme. We also 
would be interested to know if the Department of Health propose to fund the complete programme. 
I would appreciate if you would keep me informed of decisions on this matter and any 
developments on the question of compensation. 

Yours sincerely 

G RO-C 

J Breen 
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